From: Rebecca A. Choi Chan

To: <u>City Council</u>
Cc: <u>Mike Chan</u>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalks on 200th near CK8

Date: Friday, November 11, 2022 8:49:43 AM

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Scully and Councilmembers,

I'm an alumni parent of a Cascade K-8 students, requesting support for funding the remaining sidewalk additions needed for a COMPLETE path from Cascade K-8 Community school to 25th Avenue NE. The existing sidewalk is beautiful and wide. But it stops significantly short of 25th Avenue NE as it heads west from the school, sending any children who might be walking onto the street.

In the frequent dark and wet Pacific NW days, it can be to see pedestrians, especially children who may not yet be as competent as elders to pay attention to cars. They are not conscience of visibility issues.

Rebecca Chan, CPA She/Her/Hers 206.409.7657 (M) No Text Service

Write it on your heart that every day is the best day of the year.

- Ralph Waldo Emerson



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail